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BENIN UPDATE 
Our second Bible school is up and running 
in the city of Bohicon, Benin! We began in 

September with ten students.  
Additionally, a generous doner has given 

the funds for the UPCI of Benin to 
purchase our own land for this second 

Bible school location. This prime piece of 
land sits directly facing a major highway.  

Isn’t God wonderful! 

C.A.R. UPDATE
Our first Bible school graduation for the 
Central African Republic took place this 

past August. This group of eight graduates 
have persevered through wars and much 
dishevel in their country. Through it all, 

they persisted and finished their schooling! 
We were honored to have the wife of the 

president of C.A.R., Madame Tina 
Touadéra, attend the graduation and gift 

each graduate with a Bible! 

GENERAL DIRECTOR’S 
VISIT TO BENIN 

DIRECTOR OF GLOBAL MISSIONS, REV. 
BRUCE HOWELL, VISITED BENIN FOR 
THE PASTOR AND WIVES 
CONFERENCE IN SEPTEMBER. WE 
WERE UPLIFTED, ENCOURAGED, AND 
CHALLENGED TO CONTINUED TO 
REACH FOR SOULS!!! 

DEPUTATION NUMBER 
FOUR IS AROUND THE 
CORNER! WE HOPE TO SEE 
AS MANY OF YOU AS 
POSSIBLE SOON! 




